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Dear Parents/Carers 
Welcome to Term 4 
We have had a pleasing start to this term – 
smiling, happy children who are mostly 
enjoying each other’s company through 
interacting and cooperating in the 
playground while the classrooms are 
“humming” with children engaged in 
learning. We are looking forward to 
maintaining this healthy school culture! 
 
The 2 week Swimming Program commences 
on November 5 at Victoria Park Pool. 
Lorraine will send more information home 
soon. There are some age restrictions to 
attendance of this Department of 
Education program.  
The Pool personnel will be conducting a 
Water Safety program at our school this 
Wednesday. 
 
South Sydney NRL will be doing 3 
workshops with the children for the next 3 
Tuesdays. 
 
Some of our students are involved in a gym 
program for 6 Mondays this term – Sydney 
University Sports Union is using rooms in 
the building adjoining our school as a 
temporary gym...  

....we are fortunate to have this 
opportunity to participate in this program 
with the gym a minute or two away from 
our classrooms!  
 
Most of the term 4 reviews will be held at 
Bridge Road on December 6. Some will be 
held in the home schools prior to this 
date. We will give you the details and 
appointment times a little closer to this 
date. 
 
We also look forward to the Books in 
Homes Assembly and the Variety Club 
Christmas Party later in the term.  
 
Today we received the offer for 
Dreamnight at Taronga Zoo – a wonderful 
opportunity for our families – each child 
will receive a ticket plus 3 others. Tickets 
will be sent to each child’s home address.   
 
Kind Regards 
Jackie Sutton 
 


